
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff

Date: July 19, 2023

Subject: O-23-23: Alcoholic Beverages Code Technical Corrections

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to make technical corrections to the Alcoholic Beverages
section of the City of Annapolis code; and generally dealing with Title 7 § 12.

Impact of legislation on operations
This legislation makes this portion of the City Code easier to understand but does not make
substantive changes. It therefore will not meaningfully affect operations.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation makes this portion of the City Code easier to understand but does not make
substantive changes. It therefore will not meaningfully affect staffing.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager


